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[10764] March 2, 1999 TO: BROKER/DEALER ADVISORY COMMITTEE No. 6-99 RE: SUMMARY
OF FEBRUARY 11, 1999 MEETING

Attached is a
summary of the Broker/Dealer Advisory Committee meeting held on February 11, 1999 at
the Investment Company Institute. Please contact me at 202/326-5850 or justine@ici.org if
you have any changes to the meeting summary. The next meeting of the Broker/Dealer
Advisory Committee will be held on Tuesday, May 18, 1999 at the Investment Company
Institute. It will begin at 9:30 am and is expected to conclude by 2 pm. There will be a
committee dinner on Monday, May 17; details regarding the time and location of the dinner
will be sent in a separate memo. Justine Phoenix Director - Operations/ Distribution &
Service attachments
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